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On arrival at school I was met by very welcoming staff and pupils.
My visit was to have lunch with the pupils and to see the lunchtime clubs, I feel this was a very well spent afternoon seeing how the food was presented and what food was on offer, I was also able to discuss with the pupils what they thought of the food. I thought the food was very well presented and there was a nice selection to choose from the pupils were also enjoying the new home cooked visual menu, I feel the cook has done well listening to what the pupils required. It was nice to see the older pupils helping the younger pupils and helping to serve and clear tables. 
I also observed the Minecraft, sewing, film and basketball clubs to mention a few.
All the pupils I observed behaved impeccably for a very rainy January day.
I would like to take this time to thank all in Class 7 and all the pupils for a very enjoyable visit. I am looking forward to seeing you all very soon. 
Ian Patten
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